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 My name is Rebecca Draper, 

 

We need Universal Health Care because I'm on Medicaid with Oregon Health Plan 

and I have no eye insurance. This would be included in oregon universal health care 

along with dental and increased funding for behavioral health. These additions will 

greatly benefit me and other low and no income people with disabilities. Homeless 

people need health care too. The new system will make it easier for them. The 

current system is very complicated. Oregon Universal Health care will be easy to 

understand and access. Many low and no income people cannot afford the smallest 

of deductibles. Oregon Universal Health Care will remove that barrier. The Oregon 

Universal Health Care will also make it easier for people that work and can't afford 

heath insurance to get insurance. Thank you for your time. 


